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NOTICE



On instructions from the Chair of the Working Group to Prepare the Draft American Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples, the Secretariat of the Permanent Council wishes to advise that the speech delivered by Mr. Matthew Coon Come of the Assembly of First Nations (Canada) before the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights was mistakenly included in the document entitled “Testimony of National Chief Matthew Coon Come to the Special Meeting.”

Consequently, its official classification (GT/DADIN/INF.14/03) has been cancelled and it has not been recorded in the list of official documents for the aforementioned Special Meeting. 
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